

Newsletter November 22, 2019

Hello Families,

We are constantly working toward bettering our academic program and protecting our educational setting for students. Here are a few ways you can partner with us in providing the best education possible for our children:

- Please pre-plan classroom visits with your child's teacher at least 24 hours ahead of time. We
 are happy to invite you into the classrooms, however, when done unannounced, it disrupts our
 learning environments and causes loss of learning for all students in the class. Please also do
 not use these visits as a means of conferencing with your child's teacher. Meetings can be
 scheduled with teachers before school, after school, or during either of their two daily prep
 times.
- Please do not, under any circumstance, address another person's child in regards to behavior, family dynamics, issues outside of school, etc. If you have concerns about a student's interaction with your child, please call the office. All concerns will be investigated and followedup on as soon as possible.
- 3. Our academic program runs from 8:00 am to 3:30 pm. Please avoid picking up students before 3:30 unless it's an emergency. Every time a child is called out of the classroom, the teacher in that room has to stop what they're doing to make that happen, and it affects every other child's learning within that room. Additionally, students receive a tardy any time they are dropped off after 8:00 am or picked up before 3:30 pm. It is so important to us that our students remain in class for the entirety of their day.
- 4. If you have to change your student's mode of transportation for dismissal, please do so no later than 3:00 pm.
- 5. When picking up a student during dismissal, please join our dismissal lines on the west side of the building. Dismissal starts promptly at 3:30, and we dismiss the entire building within 15 minutes!

Thank you so much for your support! If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to Ms. Doyle at doylet@greaterheightsacademy.org or call the office at (810) 768-3860

SCHOOL CLOSING INFORMATION

Please check ABC News 12, Facebook and Channel 5 for school closing information. Signing up for Remind 101 will also inform you of our school closing.

THANKSGIVING BREAK-NO SCHOOL

There is no school next Wednesday, Thursday or Friday. School will resume on Monday, December 2nd.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!



November 27-29 – NO SCHOOL

December 6 – NO SCHOOL

December 23-January 3rd – NO SCHOOL

January 6 – SCHOOL RESUMES

January 20 – NO SCHOOL

January 31 – NO SCHOOL